————— Original Message----- 82
From: Lynn Budden

Sent: 03 September 2017 19:40

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: Bus station/Falkland Gardens

Under NO circumstances should a bog standard development be even considered for this area. We already have
some pretty awful looking buildings blighting our town. The bus station should not be redeveloped solely for the
purpose of more expensive 'apartments' to become a blot on the landscape. If you want to see how NOT to develop
a bus station visit Fareham. It simply doesn't work. Under NO circumstances should any development be allowed
that restricts public access, in fact any building should allow MORE public access so that our wonderful harbour can
be appreciated from height. No building should be allowed to impinge on the view out of the harbour. This is OUR
town and we, the current residents, should have first call on the views. The history of the Falkland gardens should
be appreciated for what it is. This was developed, | believe, after the First World War and subsequently renamed
out of respect for the Falklands conflict. High(er) rise buildings can be beautiful - check out many of the major cities,
including London, but | fear you will sell out and we will get below average or mundane. It's time to put this
wonderful town of OURS on the map for the RIGHT reasons. Imagine looking at Gosport from the other side of the
harbour and thinking ' that looks nice let's take the ferry and visit it'. Not 'That looks like a dump. Why did they ruin
a beautiful site.' For the love of god don't let the 'make me rich quick ' developers destroy our ONE chance in a
generation (or more) of getting this right!

Lynn Budden
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